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The department organized a parents-teachers meeting on 5th march 2019 to create a 

common platform where the parents along with the students and teachers could 

collectively come together to discuss various issues regarding the students’ academic 

development. The parents had little to no knowledge about the recent change in course 

syllabus to CBCS grading system. The department teachers explained in depth all these 

changes and how the department works to cater to the changing needs of the students. 

The parents were also given ideas about higher education and further career 

opportunities for the students. The parents had a good interaction with the teachers and 

overall the feedback from the parents was quite beneficial and the department strives to 

work harder towards overcoming all the drawbacks and shortcomings. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



ONLINE MEETING 

The Department of Political Science organized an online Parents-Teachers  meeting on 

the Google Platform on 15th August and 17th August 2021. The focus of this meeting was 

to interact with the parents regarding the ongoing online classes during the pandemic. 

Covid-19 was a difficult times for the students as well the teachers since the main mode 

of teaching face to face interaction which was tough due to the online classes. The 

parents complained about students loss of interests in studies and feared for their 

academic progress. They also complained about the infrequent number of classes. The 

teachers explained that due to weak internet connection it was not always possible to 

take classes and was working towards providing more study materials and taking more 

number of classes for the students. 

 


